
 
 

 

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

June 23, 2017 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Victor M. McCree 
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary  /RA/   
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – COMSECY-17-0006 –  

RE-EXAMINATION OF THE NEED FOR A U.S. NUCLEAR 
REGULATORY COMMISSION LEADERSHIP MODEL 

 
 
The Commission has determined that Commission-level approval of the development and 
implementation of an NRC leadership model is unnecessary.  The Commission does not object 
to the staff pursuing this effort if the staff believes that a leadership model would benefit the 
agency.  
 
If the staff estimates that the cost of the pursuit of the model and its implementation would 
exceed $500,000 or 4 FTE, the staff should notify the Commission.  Under any scenario, the 
staff should minimize the resources expended on this effort.  Any leadership model developed 
should be evaluated for its consistency with the NRC’s Diversity Management Plan, prior to 
being implemented.  
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